
From: Clark, Sandra
To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Feb. 23, 2022 Public Hearing on service charges for Fiscal Year 2022
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 2:21:16 PM
Attachments: GLWA Greenwood Water Rates Proposal.pdf

We would like to note that the pages for the Water Service Charge Schedule Calculation indicates
“St. Clair County BPW”. It should, as in past years, indicate it is for “St. Clair County - Greenwood”, as
the St. Clair County Department of Public Works serve as the pass-through for the DTE Greenwood
Energy Center. The St. Clair County DPW only acts in this capacity for the DTE Greenwood Energy
Center – we are not part of any contracts you may have with any other entities in St. Clair County.
 

Sandra J. Clark
St. Clair County Road Commission/DPW
810-388-4012
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